
 

 

 

Friday 7th February 2020 

 
Weekly Communication 

 

Dear Parents 
 

We have had a fantastic week at Jerry Clay. I do hope you are all looking at our live daily newsletter on 
Twitter- @JCAWakefield where we are constantly posting the learning/ experiences that are happening across 
our academy. We are proud of what our children are achieving and really want you to see all of the fantastic 
work that is going on across the academy. 

 
Reading is the gateway to the world! 
 

The reading draw continues to go fantastically well with our children. I would like to personally thank you all 
for the support you are giving with this, as we have seen an increase in reading again in the last 2 weeks. We 
have seen a huge increase in parental support for reading and would like to see this rise even more! We love 
nothing more than hearing our children talking about the books they are reading at home. 

 
Disco 
 
Next week will be our PTA disco on Thursday 13th February. As usual, tickets will be available on the night for 
£2, which includes unlimited drinks. 
 

 
Early and after school care 
 
Our early and after school provision is a vital aspect of our extended school care programme. Please can I 
remind you that if you are needing additional wrap-around that you are giving us at least 24 hours notice for 
booking your children in. This is to ensure that we have planned for the appropriate staffing ratios. We 
understand that from time-to-time there will be emergency situations; however, where possible 24 hours 



 

 

notice does need to be honoured. 

Have a great weekend. One more week to go until we break for our half term holiday! 

Warmest regards,  

Mrs. T Swinburne 

Executive Headteacher 

Headteacher@jerryclayacademy.wakefield.sch.uk 
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